[image: image1.jpg]o
Happy Thanksgiving



First Grade  (mhinson@asheboro.k12.nc.us)
 






Homework





Read every night for 20 minutes


Math (front and back)   due Friday


Poem (front and back) Read nightly for fluency and   site words. 





Math Facts-Addition and Subtracting


Oral Counting to 120


Writing numbers to 120


Make sure numbers and letter are not backwards


Saying words slowly and writing what you hear





If your child will be going home a different way, please send a note.  If we don’t have a note we have to stay with the original plan.





November 2016
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Day 1  PE		Day 7  Music


Day 2  Media		Day 8  Art


Day 3  Music		Day 9  PE


Day 4  Art			Day 10  SSR


Day 5  PE		Day 11  Music


Day 6  Guidance		Day 12  Art





The Month of November





�





We had a great time at the Junie B. Jones play.  We hope the children told you all about it and what their favorite part was. Probably the bus ride (








 Parent/Teacher Conferences may still be going on.  Please make sure you have scheduled a time to discuss your child’s progress.





November 4th- Teachey t-shirt order forms and money are due.  Order forms went home October 24th.  You can visit our website to see examples.





November 10th- Academic Celebration in Multipurpose room.  We will open with “K” and 1st singing  a song  honoring our Veterans.  This will begin at 8:15 sharp.





November 10th – Report cards go home and will be due back Monday, November 14th.





November 18th- School picture makeups.





November 21st- Vision screening for 1st grade.





December 1st- Parent night -2 sessions 5:15-6:15 and 6:30-7:30. Please make plans to join us.





Please check homework folders every day for information coming home from school.  Remove completed work from the week before and record books read on the recording sheet.


In The Future


Please mark your calendar for April 5th.  This will be our field trip to Greensboro Science Center.  Details will be forth coming.


Please wear appropriate shoes everyday even though we may not have PE.  We will have recess outside if not raining.


Teaching students to love reading and writing is a teacher’s gift.” ~DALE LUMP





REMINDER


Information will come soon about First in Math.  It is a tool that offers online math activities to increase problem solving, critical thinking and essential basic math skills.
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